Notice of Cancellation Regarding Youth Commission Meeting Scheduled for 
Monday, April 20, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]In an effort to keep everyone safe and out of respect for our public, we have decided to cancel the scheduled Youth Commission Meeting scheduled for Monday, April 20, 2020 at 3:00 p.m.
